
 

DEPARTMENT OF MASSACHUSETTS 

State House, Room 545 

24 Beacon Street, Boston, MA 02231 

617-720-0414 

September 18th, 2022 

TO: Commandant Brian Brooks & Dept of MA MCL Members 

 FROM: Jon Zwirblia, SR Vice Commandant, Dept of MA   

Subject: Report of Progress June 5th to Sep 18th 

 Since the Department Convention the following is my report of progress.  

1. Submitted a two week leave request to the Dept Commandant at the end of convention. Went 

on leave from Dept. duties for two weeks. 

2. Attended a BOT zoom meeting on July 22nd 

3. Attended Division Zoom meeting on Aug 8th 

4. Have been working on Dept Woosox event scheduled for Sep 24th 

5. Installed the South Central Detachment on Sep 17th 

6. Have fielded various emails and phone calls from detachments, dept officers and dept staff.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Jon Zwirblia 

Sr. Vice Commandant 

Dept. of Massachusetts  

Marine Corps League 

Email: sr_vice@mcldeptofmassachusetts.org 


